
Tri-Valley Educational Collaborative (TEC) 
Minutes of the General Meeting 

Thursday, October 02, 2014, 8:00 – 9:00 am 
Livermore Valley Joint Unified School District Board Room 

685 East Jack London Boulevard, Livermore, CA  
 

2014 -2015 Theme:  Effective Organizational Design 
 
Welcome and Introduction of Guests In Attendance:  
Dr. Renee Kilmer, Interim Co-Chair, Julie Duncan, Bryce Custodio, Tim McCarty, Amy Miller, 
Janet Lockhart, Amy Robbins, Kelly Bowers, Cindy Alba, Anne White, Glen Sparks, Gary Johnson, 
Nadine Horner, Joanna Aballah, Theresa de la Vega, Anne Spalasso, Heather Morrelli, Joseph 
Friesen, Chris Meyer, Esther Mendiola, Jake Brymner, Shellie Wilmott, Christine Buckley, Lisa 
Hague, Don Danner, Jackie Lawson, Julie Sundstrom, Dianne Russell, Mistee Guzman, Deborah 
Walker, Liz Buckley, Allison Petersdorf, Natalie young, Don Murphy, Bill Branca, Kelly Zummo, 
Alexis Glubka, Renee Kilmer, Josh Hill, Valerie Arkin, Michelle Webber, Warren Jewson, Todd 
Halvorson, Gary Johnson, Gloria DaSilva, Susan Campbell, Paula-Ann Cabading,  Kerry (Moore) 
Stroud, Danielle Mintz, Lisa Everett, Kit Little, Kathy Telford, Mark Cameron, Tony Dennis, Jaque 
Barker, Tom Curl 

 
Overview and Orientation to TEC 
Julie Duncan gave an overview of TEC for the last 24 years and shared the website for TEC, 
www.laspositascollege.edu/tec 

 
2014-2015 TEC Goals & Meeting Dates 
Amy Robbins reviewed the goals for 2014 – 2015, as noted on handout. 

 
Status Report on CCPT Diablo Gateways Initiative (680) 
Julie Duncan shared information on the CCPT grant, the Diablo Gateways Initiative made up of 
ten School Districts, four Community Colleges, three Counties two County Offices of Education, 
two ROP’s and two WIB’s. 
 
Presentation of Tri-Valley Middle College at Las Positas College 
Dr. Lisa Everett, Dean, Division of Science, Technology, Engineering, Math, and Public Safety at 
Las Positas College and Julie Duncan, Executive Director, Tri-Valley Regional Occupational 
Program presented information on what is and why Middle College. 

 
Announcements 
Theresa de la Vega spoke of Livermore Manufacturing Day tomorrow and Paula-Ann Cabading 
spoke about the College and Career Fair being held at Livermore High School on October 15th 
from 6:00 – 9:00 pm. Bryce Custodio reminded everyone that the December meeting is a 
Summit for High School and College Counselors the next regular meeting is February 5, 2015, 
topic - Linking Business and Industry to Education 

 

 
 

 
 

Tri-Valley Educational Collaborative Mission 
To ensure all students learn and apply the academic, critical thinking, interpersonal skills, 

and personal qualities necessary to be successful in their life’s work. 

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/tec

